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Early Bird 2022-2023
Dear Parents & Guardians,

Welcome to Early Bird 2022-2023! We are so excited to continue offering this program to our families.
This letter contains important updates and a few reminders to our morning program.

Our returning families will notice changes to the way we accept payment this year. The cost is $1 per
day and MUST be paid with exact change. Students may only prepay online using School Cash Online.
We are currently offering the option to pay Weekly or Monthly. The specific dates are outlined in each
item listed in SCO. The amount is based on the number of school days during each period. Please read
carefully and choose the best option for your family! No refunds will be issued for nonattendance.

Please note that cutoff dates are in effect for prepay. Weekly users must pay by Sunday night
before the week begins. Ex) Week of 9/5/22 - 9/9/22 should pay by Sunday, 9/4/22. This applies
to monthly users as well. The cutoff occurs the day before the month begins. Ex) Month of
September (9/1/22 - 9/30/22) should pay by 8/31/22; Month of October (10/3/22 - 10/31/22)
should pay by 10/2/22.

As a reminder drop off is between 7:45am - 8:10am in the Gym. Students may not exit the car until an
Early Bird staff member alerts them to do so. Do not drop off after 8:10am due to bus traffic!!

● Sign in, pay $1 and take a seat
● Stay in original seat until the dismissal bell (8:15 am).
● Students may use cell phones for music and games but they must have headphones. Students will

not be allowed to play music, play games or watch videos aloud.
● Students may NOT take photos, snaps or make posts on social media during Early Bird
● Keep the noise level at a normal talking level- NO shouting or having conversations across the

gym.
● You MUST ask to use the restroom. Only 1 person at a time.
● NO FOOD or DRINKS (NO EATING). Breakfast must be eaten before arriving.

Please contact Mrs. Bingaman or Mrs. Neuhoff with any questions or concerns! Go Mustangs!


